
Ed-Co Text Alerts  

This past year, the school experienced a situation at the Jr/Sr high that 

required us to send information to parents in a moment's notice. We did 
communicate with parents via email, but found that to be delayed for many 

people. It seems everyone has their phone on them and can get more timely 
updates via texts. We want to keep all students, parents and community 

members informed and we have found the perfect way to do just that! 
 

 
ANYONE who is interested in getting text alerts for important information 

can sign up any time.  

HS TEXT ALERTS: text @edcoh to 712-423-4018. It's as simple as that! 

ELEMENTARY TEXT ALERTS: text @edcoe to 712-423-4018. 

 
 

If, in time, you decide not to get the alerts, it is just as simple to remove 

your name from this service. A note of caution, this service will not be used 
exclusively to communicate with parents. It will be used, however, to relay 

important information for the safe and efficient operation of the school. 
 

 
If you have questions, feel free to contact the school.  

 


